
Rose Creek Elementary School 
School Community Council 
Members Present: Karen Egan-Principal, Joshua Brothers-Assistant Principal (Ex-Offcio), 

Mandy Goodwin-Employee Representative, Christy Wardell-Parent, Diane Dalton-Parent, 

Presten Norton-Parent 

Members Absent: Suzanne Monroy-Parent,  

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
12/9/24, 1:00pm 

 

1.​ Meeting called to order by Diane Dalton, SCC Chair 

2.​ Reviewed and Approved RCES SCC Minutes 10/8/24  

a.​ Motion to Approve: Christy Wardell. Seconded: Presten Norton. 

b.​ Approved unanimously. The Rules of Order and Procedure were adopted. 

3.​ Reviewed the current Safe Routes to School Plan 

a.​ Comments to the District and/or the City regarding the SRTS 

i.​ If there is not funding for another crossing guard, the SCC would like to 

request a flashing crosswalk sign between the Apple Preschool and the 

Lodge, and across the Hospital Driveway. 

ii.​ Traffic along 3600 W has increased due to diverting traffic because of 

construction on Bangerter. We would like to request a crossing button and 

sign at the Crosswalk from Stampin’ Up to the School Grounds. 

4.​ Reviewed and discussed concerns relating to school reading support 

a.​ Lexia is available for students. The SCC determined that messaging for available 

resources and relevant apps has been sufficient to resolve this concern. 

5.​ Proposed items for the February 11, 2025 SCC Meeting 

a.​ Review year-to-date budget and submit a Plan Amendment for approval, as 
needed 

b.​ Participate in an academic data discussion concerning the current School LAND 
Trust Plan implementation and decide the academic needs to be addressed in 
the upcoming school year 

c.​ Make recommendations to the principal about the Teacher and Student Success 
Act Plan (TSSA) 

6.​ Meeting Adjourned by Diane Dalton, SCC Chair 

 

https://saferoutes.utah.gov/

